
YARA INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL – RIYADH 

Date: 19th September 2022                                                                                                          Circular No: 052/YIS/AS/22-23/052 

 

 

Dear parents,  

SUB: CHANGE OF SCHOOL UNIFORM VENDOR 2022-23: CBSE 

Kindly note due to non-performance and unreliable/shortage of supplies from the previous school uniform retailer the school has discontinued to deal with 

UN Uniforms effective September 2022. In view of the same, hence forth, all parents are requested to contact Ms. Nisha Uniform , our new school uniform 

retailer for your school needs. Nisha Uniforms has stock of all the items. 

 

Address & telephone number is given below for your reference. 

Nisha Uniforms  

9100 King Abdul Azeez Road 

3352, Al Murabba 

Riyadh 12631 

Mr. Aseeb - 0581669938 

Timings : 8:00 AM to 12 NOON & 4:00 PM to 10:30 PM 

 

See directions from 24.6629644, 46.7070330 to Nisha Uniforms 

Map coordinates ( https://goo.gl/maps/6n2tHYPSszTrJgvW8 )  

 

Warm Regards, 
  
 
 

Mrs. Aasima Saleem 
Academic Principal 
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